From: Malvern King [mailto:MFK@pwkl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2008 1:15 PM
To: Comments

Subject: IOLTA Bank ACcounts

Our law firm supports the IOLTA program in North Carolina and regards the paying of interest
on these trust accounts by the banks to and on behalf of IOLTA rather than to our firm or
clients as essential to the support of Legal Aid.
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